
Two Rivers Division Legislative Event 

Thursday, October 10, 2024, 6 p.m. - $30 
Hamilton's Catering, Jacksonville 
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Here's how it works: 

1. Register for the Division Meeting. 
2. Select another school board member you would like to bring for free

and who meets the eligibility criteria above. 
3. Submit that individual's name and district name to pallen@iasb.com.
4. IASB will verify eligibility and, if eligible, register them for the meeting. 

Registration confirmation will be sent by email.



Program 

State legislators representing every legislative district within the Two Rivers 
Division will be invited as featured presenters. 

This Division Legislative Event will provide each school board and 
superintendent with an opportunity to: 

• Gain insight on the most recent legislative updates
• Communicate district challenges and successes
• Forge greater ties with elected state officials
• Pose questions on legislative issues impacting your district

A question-answer period will be provided. Registrants will be 
notified with an opportunity to submit questions prior to the event. 

Agenda 

REGISTRATION - 5:30 p.m. 

DINNER - 6 p.m. 

MEETING - 6:30 p.m. 

ADJOURN - 8 p.m. 




